

5 Complete the sentences using by, for, in, on or with and words from the box.

A hurry Holiday a great dress the internet the book a walk train and hair

- I left my homework on the bus.
- It's a nice day. Let's go for a walk in the mountains.
- I'm sorry. I have to go now. I'm in a hurry.
- It will be quicker to go by train.
- We don't have to go to school. We're on holiday.

- Who is that man in the picture?
- You can look up the information on the internet.
- Have you seen a girl with long hair?

8 O A Complete the dialogue with prepositions. Then listen and check.

Max: Have you seen this story in the newspaper? About the boy who went missing? in a school trip.
Max: No, I haven't. What happened?
Max: Well, his class went to take a train. They visited all the museums and then most children went shopping. But this boy wasn't a walk by the river.

David: Did he get lost?
Max: No. He got on the wrong train a mistake. All the pupils met at the train station, but they weren't a hurry and the teacher was checking the pupils very quickly. He saw a boy a green jacket and thought it was his boy. So they got on the train. In fact, it was a different boy.

David: So where was the boy?
Max: He was a the wrong train. It was going to London! The teacher realized his mistake and tried to contact the boy a phone, but his phone wasn't working.

David: What happened in the end?
Max: The train inspector phoned the boy's parents and they came and collected him a their car. It was a three-hour journey.

David: What? The teacher probably felt very bad about it.

Max: a my opinion, it was the boy's fault. He got on the wrong train without waiting for the others.

5 O A 1 Listen and choose the correct answer A, B or C to complete each sentence.

- A Friday B the evening C the cinema
- A TV B the weekend C a big black car
- A a tunnel B a bridge C the sea
- A six weeks B the summer C my birthday
- A a red hat B the bus C the black coat
- A a of the library B the station C the afternoon
- A train B the train C example

6 O A 2 Listen to the conversation. Complete the sentences with the words in the box.

above after before during for outside under until

- Café A went to the bookshop before it started raining.
- They stayed in the department store until the storm.
- They were in the department store for an hour and a half.
- The café is above the clothes department.
- They went to the park after the rain stopped.
- They stayed at the park until it rained.
- Café A had left her book under the cup.

1 Complete the sentences with by, in or on.

- Jason never goes by plane.
- I don't disturb him while he's in the phone.
- My uncle is the man in the blue uniform.
- I saw Sue on a photo of a magazine.
- We're going on a trip across the lake.
- Can you please send me an email?
- We found this house in a quiet area.
- My dad's in the UK on a business.
- Sorry, I forgot the letter away in a mistake.
- You're always in a rush. Do you ever slow down?

2 Circle the correct option.

- I saw her on the bus this morning.
- Look at that cat over there with huge ears!
- Shall we go by air you can?
- Shall we go on for a ride in the open top bus?
- In my view, the book is much better than the film.
- I wish that house was for sale. I'd buy it.
- Ben going for a short run in the park.
- Look at that man over the colourful shirt.
- I saw an article about him in a magazine.
- I don't like communicating on my phone. I prefer email.

10 Could you take the dog for a walk?

6 Complete each line with its, on, at or no preposition (1).

- Where were you at three/four/five o'clock yesterday afternoon?
- What were you doing on this day last year / two years ago?
- Where were you on last Friday/Saturday / Sunday/Monday?
- Where will you be on two days/weeks / months / year / time?
- How many metres can you run/swim/walk in five minutes?
- How old were you on October the 24th 2011 / May the 1st 2012 / January the 15th 2013?
- Where do you usually eat at breakfast / lunch/dinner?
- What do you usually do on your birthday / Fridays / the last day of term?
- What are you doing on tomorrow / this evening / Saturday?

3 Complete the text with the correct prepositions of time, place and movement.

Suzy and I meet at the station every day. Saturday, we take the train together and go to the café in Queen Street. The café is in the cinema and the theatre. We have a coffee at the café garden and look at what's on the posters on the café to see what shows are on that day. Then we watch the afternoon show on the theatre or go to the cinema. So last Saturday I was taking my usual walk at the station when suddenly I saw Suzy leaving at the station wall. She looked very sad at the end of our short conversation. I realised what had happened: both the cinema and the theatre were closing down!

- A on B in front of C towards
- A at B on C -
- A in B at C on
- A against B between C among
- A at B on C in
- A in B - C on
- A against B outside C below
- A at B inside C -
- A to B in C down
- A towards B in front of C against
- A in B at C Through

147 First explain the prepositions in the box. Then fill in the blanks with the correct preposition. Finally, cover the text and describe the scene in the picture.

towards, in front of, out of, into, across, along, over, round, next to

The High Street is busy on Saturdays. A policeman is walking on the street. He is going to the bank. Two women are going to the bank. A man is coming from the bank. There is a boy standing on the bench. A toy airplane is flying over the boy's head and he is watching it. Two girls are running along the street. They're trying to catch a bus but the bus is disappearing round the corner.

148 Fill in "on", "in front of", "opposite", "beside", "under", "above", "in", "next to", "at" or "over".

This is Tom's study. Tom is sitting at a chair on his desk. There's a map on his desk. His schoolbag is on the floor on the desk. On the desk there are some books. On the desk there are some notebooks. On the desk there are some pens and pencils. On the desk there are some bookshelves. On the desk there is a table. On the table is a rug.

Put one of the following in on, in, during, for, since, by, until.

- Jack has gone away. He'll be back in a week.
- We're having a party on Saturday. Can you come?
- I've got an interview next week. It's on Tuesday morning.
- See us! I usually have a weekend. She goes away on the train service is very good. The train is nearly always on time.
- It was a confusing situation. Many things were happening at the same time.
- I couldn't decide whether or not to buy the sweater on the end I decided not to.
- The road is busy all the time, even at night.
- I met a lot of nice people on my way to work.
- I saw Helen on Friday, but I haven't seen her since then.
- Robert had been doing the same job for five years.
- Liam's birthday is on the end of March. I'm not sure exactly which day it is.
- We have friends staying with us on the moment. They're staying on Friday.
- If you're interested in applying for the job, your application must be received by Friday.
- I've just got out. I won't be long - I'll be back in ten minutes.

Put in the missing preposition.

- I'd love to be able to visit every country in the world.
- Amelia is the best of the author. Have you read anything by her?
- There's a small shop at the end of this road.
- Amelia is away at the moment. I'll be back in a few days.
- We live in the country, a long way from the nearest town.
- I've got a stain on my jacket. I'll have to have it cleaned.
- We went to a party. Liam had a house on Saturday.
- Boston is in the east coast of the United States.
- Look at the leaves on that tree. They're a beautiful colour.
- I've never been to Japan, but I'd like to go very much.
- Heard about the Vienna in 1791. The age of 18.
- Are you in this photo? Yes, that's me. The left.
- We went to the theatre last night. We had seats on the front row.
- If you want to turn the light on, the switch is on the wall on the door.
- I was late when we arrived at the hotel.
- I couldn't decide what to eat. There was nothing on the menu that I liked.
- We live in a tower block. Our apartment is on the fifth floor.
- Some parts of the film were a bit stupid, but on the whole I enjoyed it.
- "When you paid the restaurant bill, did you pay cash?" "No, I paid by credit card."
- "How did you get here? Did you come on the bus?" "No, I came on the train."
- I finished a really interesting programme on TV last night.
- Helen works for a large company. She works in the customer services department.
- Anna spent her year working in London below water level in Italy.
- How was your trip to the beach? Did you have a good day?
- On our first day in Paris, we went on a trip round the city.

28.1 Listen and complete the sentences.

- I've just arrived in England - new difficult moths?
- Do you go to school on days?
- Where can you go to the sea?
- Are you going to the sea?
- Can you go to school on the way?
- What are you going to watch tonight?
- Do you know anyone on the way?

Read the article about the Van Gogh Museum in Amsterdam. Choose the correct letter A, B or C for each space.

The Van Gogh Museum is very busy in the middle of the day and there are often long queues in front of the building. It is a good idea, therefore, to arrive in the morning or in the afternoon. On you can visit on Friday evening, when the museum is open on the clock. The museum is open every day, except on 1 January and 25 December.

There is a café in the museum, so you can buy a drink or a snack during your visit. in to the café is the museum shop, which has postcards and books for sale.

- A at B in C on
- A after B by C until
- A after B by C until
- A at B in C on
- A before B around C inside
- A above B around C inside
- A in front B next C opposite
- A by B for C in

3 Correct the mistakes.

- I saw this film on TV last month. on
- They're away on holiday. on
- That's my mum over there in the red dress. in
- We're going on a family trip this weekend. on
- Anna's always late for school because she goes by foot. by
- I don't think it's safe to send your passport in post. in
- Is Fred the man in very dark eyes and a moustache? in
- Would you like to go for a ride on my new bike? on
- Daisy's always on her mobile. on
- I read this grammar rule in my new grammar book. in

4 Choose the correct letter A, B or C.

- My dad usually goes to work in a bus. But yesterday he missed it and had to go on foot, which made him late. He decided to buy a bike because he was fed up with being in a hurry all the time. He found a lot of bikes in sale on the internet. There were blue ones, ones in gold writing on them and even ones that you can find in bicycle brochures. He chose an orange one, which, in my opinion, was the best choice. The next day he set off to work on his bike. Not only did he arrive at work early, he also managed to go on a run before work. I don't think you'll ever see my dad in the number 13 bus again!
- A by B on C in
- A by B on C with
- A with B on C in
- A for B on C in
- A in B on C by
- A in B for C with
- A in B on C with
- A by B in C on
- A on B with C by
- A on B for C by
- A on B by C in

2 Circle the correct answer.

- I always do my homework at / in the morning.
- I'll be back on / in ten minutes.
- Emily was born on / in 1999.
- We often go camping at / in the summer.
- I saw Martin on / at Monday.
- They came here at / in the last week of January.
- See you on next Friday / next Friday.
- We sat on / in the car.
- People lived here in / on the 12th century.
- He went to bed at / in the night.
- It happened in / on Thursday evening.
- How many weeks can you write in / at a minute?
- Birds fly south at / in winter.

1 Circle the correct option.

- The last bus leaves in / on / at midnight.
- My parents were born in / on / at the 1970s.
- I'll call you in / on / at the weekend.
- Our town celebrates an important festival in / on / at the last week of July.
- My grandfather was born in / on / at this day 70 years ago.
- We talked about it in / on / at lunch.
- The exam is in / on / at Monday afternoon.
- The lesson finishes in / on / at ten minutes time.
- Did you know him in / on / at that time?
- Our school is organising some games in / on / at International Children's Day.
- Let's talk to the teacher in / on / at break time.

2 Mark the sentences as Right (✓) or Wrong (X).

- Correct the mistakes.
- The lawn mower is on the garden. at in.
- I live in 78 Almond Road. on.
- You look so young in this photo! on.
- I'll see you on the bus stop tomorrow morning. on.
- Our house is among a shop and a school. on.
- The cat's hiding on the fridge. on.
- There were a lot of people on the concert. on.
- The bike was standing against the wall. on.
- I think my glasses are on top of the coffee table. on.
- I look at the clouds below our house! on.
- My uncle works in an office opposite our school. on.